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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and esteemed members of the Judiciary 
Committee:
My name is Mary Michals, and I live in 
Cape Elizabeth. I am testifying in support of LD 1259, an act to Enhance Public 
Safety in Maine by Defining the Relationship Between Local and Federal Law 
Enforcement.  The recent actions of ICE are frightening and illegal when people are 
deprived of due process. Grabbing people off the street, out of their cars, at work and 
at home and sending to detention centers far from home where they can’t access legal 
aid is reprehensible.  I do not want our law enforcement personnel to carry out such 
actions in 
Maine.  It is not the way life should be!
I urge the committee to vote Ought to Pass Ld 1259.
Thank you for your attention to this matter,
Mary Michals
 


